
From: Trevor Judd   
Sent: 16 November 2022 15:34 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2022/0012 
 
S62A/2022/0012  Land east of Station, Elsenham Trevor Judd Yew Tree Cottage Chickney Road 
Henham Bishops Stortford 
CM22 6BD 
 
I was astonished to learn that yet another large planning application is being proposed. 
The local infrastructure cannot sustain any further development indeed saturation point was 
reached some time ago thus I urge you to question whatever so called facts are provided by the 
developer and ascertain what is the real situation in the locality. 
 
I hope you will be able to dismiss this horrendous and totally unacceptable development. 
 
Thank you 
Trevor Judd  
 




